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Filming at Barriera Wharf  – Grand Harbour, Valletta. 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners that filming 
activities will take place at Barriera Wharf in Grand Harbour, Valletta between 
Monday 12th October 2015 at 0700 hours and Tuesday 13th October at 0200 
hours. 
 
Vessels moored or anchored between Imgerbeb Point (A) and Lascaris Wharf (B) are 
to be removed. 
 
In view of the above, a clear horizon is required when filming on the above date and 
times as shown on the attached chart. 
 
Further to the above a floating barge will be prepared for this filming. The preparation 
will take place at the quay on the South West coast of Rinella Bay (C), between 1st 
and 16th October 2015. The barge will be towed to Barriera Wharf, on three dates,  
 
1) On the 9th October 2015.  

2) On the day of the filming on the 12th October 2015  

3) Back to Rinella Bay on the 13th October 2015 after the filming. 

 
Mariners navigating in the areas indicated above, during filming and towing 
operations, are requested to keep watch on VHF Channel 12 and cooperate with the 
crew and police in the area. They are to comply with instructions issued by Valletta 
Port Control (Valletta VTS). 
 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 177. 
 




